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SITE / PLOT PLAN: 4208 Chieftan Lane, 300 Bowling Lane, and 2305 and 2309 Fox Meadow Lane

Ron Cooper on behalf of the Nettleton School District is requesting condsideration from MAPC for
placement of temporary portable trailers to be used at four of their campus locations for portable
classrooms on the properties located at Fox Meadow Intermedicate Center, Fox Meadow Elementary,
University Heights Elementary and the Jr. High School Campus.  The School District is asking for
approximately two years.  This request is on R-1 Single Family Density District and R-2 Medium Family
Density District.
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